
 

 
 
  
   
   
    

 
   
   
SHOPPERS and holidaymakers will be treated to an egg-stravaganza in Rhyl 
this Easter. 
 
Rhyl Town Council has joined forces with the White Rose Shopping Centre to put on activi-
ties in the town over the Easter weekend. 
 
The town council is putting on two stilt walking bunnies on Easter Monday when free choco-
late lollipops will be handed out to shoppers and visitors. The goodies have been donated by 
the White Rose which is also hosting its own crafty activities over the bank holiday week-
end. 
 
Rhyl mayor Cllr Alan James said: “Our Easter stilt walkers will be an unusual and welcome  
presence to the high street and surrounding areas on Bank Holiday Monday,  
greeting shoppers and visitors alike. We’re grateful to the White Rose for  
providing treats for us to give out on the day and pleased to be working  
together to support the town and its businesses.” 
 
Alongside the stilt walkers, the White Rose has lined up a weekend of fun with  
card making, magic shows, puppet workshop and a treasure hunt all running  
over the weekend. 



 

 
 
 
The White Rose Easter card workshops will be held on Good Friday (March 30) from 10am-
3pm. The treasure hunt will run on Good Friday, Easter Saturday (March 31) and Monday 
(April 2) and the puppet workshops will be held on Bank Holiday Monday (April 2), 10am-
3pm. The stilt walkers will be out on Monday April 2 between 11am-3pm. 
 
White Rose Centre Manager Sue Nash said: “Between us and the town council there’s plen-
ty to enjoy over Easter. Working together in this way to offer new and different experiences 
enables us to support Rhyl businesses.” 
 
For more see www.rhyltowncouncil.org.uk and www.whiterosecentre.com 
 
 

http://www.rhyltowncouncil.org.uk/
http://www.whiterosecentre.com/

